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My name is Bonita “Bo” Rushing  

I ask you to support SB 1590. Boating is very important to our communities and 

families. The boating bans have had a hugely negative effect on our family as well as 

real estate values. They have pushed us into small areas (some of which are 

superfund environmental sites and not safe for families) and this has caused major 

congestion and an unsafe environment for boaters and towed motor sports. Many 

local boating related business have significantly suffered.  

Thank you for voting in favor of this bill.  


